March 1, 1954 Letter, Francesca Donner Rhee to Mrs. Van Fleet

Citation:

"Letter, Francesca Donner Rhee to Mrs. Van Fleet", March 1, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-012-024, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122635

Summary:

A personal note to the wife of General Van Fleet.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

1st March, 1954

Dear Mrs. Van Fleet:

My husband and I received a letter from General Van Fleet wherein he mentioned that you had not been feeling well. I just want to tell you how much we think of you and pray you may get better soon.

At the present time we are down in Chinhae, enjoying the fresh air of the sea and the quietude of the scene. The plum blossom is already opening and it is a beautiful sight.

We always recall the arrival of General Van Fleet in Korea, when we met him in Chinhae for the first time and we remember with pleasure his later visits here.

A short time ago we received a periodical for the General, which I hesitate to forward because it is in such bad shape, but you will find on Page 2 a reference to him.

Please accept our good wishes and warm affection.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. James A. Van Fleet, c/o Korean Embassy, WASHINGTON.

sent jarregne.